
Councillor Vacancy – Middleham Town Council 

 

Following Sue Fairhurst's stepping down from the council, we have a vacancy for a Town 

Councillor. If you are interested in helping your community and think that you have 

something to offer your fellow residents in helping look after Middleham, we want to hear 

from you. 

We hold monthly meetings, usually on the last Wednesday of the month and help with other 

work and requests for help in between meetings. We help to look after the towns open 

spaces and play parks. We help local residents when we can e.g. by helping them find the 

right access to other services and advice.  We try to keep things running smoothly in the 

town and to support local businesses and voluntary groups. It can sometimes be quite 

challenging but it is also very rewarding to help get things done for fellow residents. 

 To find out more about being a Town Councillor, you can contact any Councillor for a chat - 

all our contact details are on the Council website.  

https://middlehamtowncouncil.co.uk/ 

There are some restrictions - for example you must be over 18 years, be registered to vote in 

Middleham and not be bankrupt or have a criminal record.  

If you are interested, please send us a paragraph or two outlining what you think you could 

offer as a Councillor, to us at:  office@middlehamtowncouncil.co.uk  

or by hand or by post to us at the Key Centre, Park Lane, Middleham, DL8 4RA 

And please be prepared to come to the next Council Meeting at the Key Centre on 

Wednesday 26th July at 6.30pm. Each candidate will be asked to tell us what they have to 

offer and why they want to be a Councillor in Middleham. The Council will then vote to 

decide who the successful candidate will be. 

 

Thank you 


